
From: Ivory Farren <Ivory.Farren@Sophos.com>

Date: July 17, 2012 9:27:32 AM EDT

To: "BostonsBestBar@aol.com" <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Subject: Thanks!

Dianna,

The party yesterday went well! I just wanted to thank you for all your help over the past

few days. The bartenders were excellent. I’d say it couldn't have gone better.

Thanks again,

Ivory Farren

Sales Enablement Coordinator



From: Jared.Sharp@Sophos.com

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Sent: 7/7/2011 3:31:30 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

Subj: RE: Rates and contract for June 24th, Burlington...

Everything was great, thanks you very much for providing us with a resource on such

short notice.


